
District Goal:  WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

 
 
 

2017 – 2018 HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION STUDENT PLAN 
 

 
SITUATION: 
With the new high school opening in the Fall of 2017, many students will transition to a different school.  
The Beaverton School District recognizes that supporting students, families, and staff through this transition 
period is critical to our students’ success. 
 
 
TRANSITION PLAN: 
Secondary administrators and District staff are preparing for this transition with a focus on: 
 

• Student, family and community communication 
• Transition activities for current 8th and 9th grade students 
• Academic programs, both for the new high school and for students changing to a different school – 

AP/IB/TWI/CTE 
• Athletic participation 
• Student activities 
• Administrative Transfers 

 
Funding to support transitioning students is included in the 2016 – 2017 budget. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the School Board hear the report on the Student Transition Plan for the Fall of 2017 
and have the opportunity for further clarification. 
 
 
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

BOARD MEETING DATE 
October 17, 2016 


